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of planting years and surveying harvest intentions are important proactive council considerations when striking a forest 
roading rate.  

And note three other options should be acted upon. 

1.Let responsible forest harvest managers ( engaged by the rate payer) look after the council road, particularly metal
ones, as they usually have expert experience in this field.

2. Recommend that rather than the council differentially rating, COUNCILS support the existing  forest growers
levy  system, and promote all councils unitedly vote to support a forest levy rate on all tonnage harvested eg 12c /tonne
paid to the council, perhaps with the harvest manager getting first go at claiming refunds for looking after council road
as per 1 above?

3. Councils and Central Government try to reduce their roading bureaucracy, and be efficient and commercially
responsive and understanding of their forest customers/rate payers, rather than standard process “tick box” service.

1-3 above comes from discussions with one of the most forest roading experienced and involved commercial forester,
also on the NZ Forest Owners board, Marcus Musson, of Forest 360. Phone number available on request.

Thank you for being able to submit. Please allocate us some extra time to be able to present this verbally on the 28 
May 2024 with further supportive info. And to answer questions.  
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